Mr. Jon Skarda, President

**Shoreline Construction Enterprises** 

109 Sawgrass Court

Baltimore, MD 21220

Re 300 Greyhound Road, Baltimore MD 21221

Dear Jon-

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you and your company on the excellent construction of our new home at 300 Greyhound Road. Your professionalism, knoweldge and dedication to quality construction were second to none. From beginning to end, you kept the job moving along with no delays, meeting the deadline established by the lender. We couldn't be more pleased with the quality of your sub-contractors, especially the Amish subcontractors you utilized for the framing of the house and installation of the kitchen cabinets and bathroom vanities/mirrors. We are also pleased with the custom ceramic tile work and hardwood floor installation of your sub-contractors. It is very evident that you put a lot of time and effort into the building of our home.

You certainly delivered exactly what you promised – a quality built custom home and we would not hesitate to recommend your company to anyone in need of your construction services. In fact, if any of your prospective clients would like to see the type of quality home that you build, we would be most happy to let prospective clients tour our home with you.

Sincerely,

Mary & Roy Jones

300 Greyhound Road

Baltimore MD 21221